
 
  

PUBLIC TRAFFIC/SAFETY COMMISSION 

AGENDA REPORT 

 

 

TO: Public/Traffic Safety Commission 

 

FROM: Patrick Thomas, Director of Public Works/City Engineer 

 

DATE: December 10, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: HOA Assisted Traffic Calming  

 

 

PREPARED BY: Ali Shahzad, Senior Traffic Engineer 

 

RECOMMENDATION: That the Public/Traffic Safety Commission review the HOA 

Assisted Traffic Calming Brochure as presented for distribution to HOA’s and residents. 

 

BACKGROUND: A request was received from residents to investigate speeding on Shasta 

Lane and Gold Mine Drive within the Wolf Creek neighborhood. Due to the layout of the Wolf 

Creek development, cut-through traffic is unlikely; however, residents themselves may be 

speeding.  

 

An informational brochure was prepared for Home Owner Association Assisted Traffic Calming 

for review by the Public/Traffic Safety Commission. Comments were received and the brochure 

revised to include comments from the commission.  It is as presented for approval for future 

distribution via HOA’s, City’s Traffic Engineering Web and Social Media pages (Exhibit A). 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: None. 

 

ATTACHMENT: Exhibit A - HOA Traffic Calming Brochure 

 


